
Park Board Meeting Minutes 
November 1, 2021 

 
The November 1, 2021 Cascade Park Board meeting was called to order by Chairman Boffeli at 5:00 p.m.  Board members 
Rausch, Sconsa and Manternach were present. Orr was absent. 
 
Motion by Rausch, second by Sconsa to approve the agenda – all ayes. 
 
Motion by Sconsa, second by Manternach to approve the meeting minutes from October 4, 2021, – all ayes. 
 
The Board reviewed the financial reports for the park and pool for September 2021. Motion by Rausch, second by 
Manternach to approve the financial reports – all ayes. 
 
Terry Rausch’s term is expiring in December. He has graciously agreed to another term. Motion by Manternach, second 
by Sconsa to approve Rausch’s reappointment to the Park Board – all ayes. 
 
The Park Board reviewed the park and pool proposed budgets for next fiscal year. The Board reviewed the Heart & Soul 
action plans and the Vision Plan in assisting with making plans for next fiscal year. Since there are trees that need 
attention at the parks the Board budgeted $10,000 for tree maintenance and also $10,000 for making restroom upgrades at 
the Community Park. Also, money was budgeted to paint the roof/shelter at the Community Park. Some funds were also 
budgeted to start looking at adding additional playground equipment at Riverview Park or starting to replace the 
equipment and for any other improvements that may need to be made. Money was budgeted in the pool budget to 
purchase additional deck chairs at the pool if needed. 
 
Chairman Boffeli commented that all the Halloween activities were great and everyone seemed to have a good time. 
 
With nothing further, motion by Rausch, second by Manternach to adjourn the meeting at 5:27p.m. – all ayes. 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator  


